
November 8, 2021

Product Change Notification-Change ofKynar® material grade 

To our Kynar® Fitting Customers, 

As awareness and global regulations move towards restriction of materials using PF AS surfactants, we are 

making a change of materials to offer you a Kynar material that does not contain these chemicals of concern. 

We will now be manufacturing your fittings using Kynar® 740 material. In the future you will order these 

parts using the NK7 suffix instead ofNK. An example of the part number will be C0-4NK7. 

Our supplier will stop manufacturing the Kynar® lOOOHD material on December 31, 2021. We have many 

parts still in inventory that can be purchased, but all new parts from today forward will be manufactured 

using Kynar® 740 grade material. 

Please contact us if you have any further questions. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your business. 
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